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Philadelphia, Pa.
10 March, 1942

From: Senior Coast Guard Officer, Fourth Naval District.
To : Commandant. '
Attention: Merchant Ship Control.
Subject: Report of vessels in port over thirty (30) days.
8 The Honduran S/5 Merida arrived this port on 10

February, 1942 from Kingston, Jamaica, and is now at Kensington
Ship and Drydock Co. for general repairs.

2e Repairs are expected tc be completed on or about
18 March, 1942 and vessel to depart shortly thereafter.

L. E, WELLS




